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Attention: The General Purpose Standing Committee - N-W Rail Link

I'wish to express my concern at the possibility of the NSW State Government scrapping
the North-West Rail link.

I believe that Marsden Park - Riverstone region on the north-west fringe of the Hills
area is already positively committed to the building of up to 60,000 houses within the
next 10-years. Logically, that means a further influx of up to 120,000 extra cars on our
local roads. Under the citcumstances, scrapping the N-W rail link would be total
insanity. Please reconsider.

- Regards,

Etwin Tischler



